
 

‘Together we will flourish’ 
Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Welcome to the summer term – and your child’s final full term of primary school. This  
is certainly the busiest of the year and there is so much to look forward to. Of course,  
we have to tackle the SATs which will begin Monday 12th May and run until Thursday                                
15th May. There will be a free breakfast club each morning of that week which will run  
from  8am; we will send further details about this nearer the time.  
 
Once these are out of the way, we will then enjoy the end of year six events and celebrations which will 
of course involve the end of year production and leavers’ service. We will ensure parents/carers are given 
a full timetable of events and times to enable planning but if you have any questions please speak to a 
member of the Year 6 team.  
 
Please take the time look through the power point on the website which gives more details about SATs 
week. Your child has also been given revision guides in preparation for their SATs; if you’re unsure about 
how to use these or where to focus your time and attention, please let us know.  
 
Staff working with your children this term include: 
 

o Mrs. L. Milner:                Teacher 
o Mrs. K Ashworth:           Teaching Assistant (am / pm) 
o Mr. D. Wright                 Teaching Assistant (am) 
o Mrs. R. Cheeseman:      Teacher (Weds am) 

 
- Your child will need their PE kit every Wednesday and they can come to school wearing their kit 
- A water bottle can be brought into school but there must only be water in the bottle in accordance with 
the school policy.  
- Spelling tests will be on a Wednesday 
- Reading Records should be in school on a Monday and should have 3 recordings every week 
- Homework books should be in school on a Wednesday 
- TT Rockstars to be completed by Wednesday morning 
Below are details of the key learning your child will be experiencing this term:   

  

 ENGLISH Alma  
We will be writing a narrative based on the film ‘Alma’ 
 

MATHEMATICS Ratio / Algebra / Statistics  

SCIENCE Light 

PSHE Rights and Responsibilities 
Taking care of things, myself, my money, my environment 

R.E. How does growing up bring responsibilities? 

P.E. PE lesson in school will be on a Wednesday – we will be doing a unit of learning on cricket 

MUSIC Dynamics, pitch and texture (Theme: Coast - Fingal’s Cave by Mendelssohn) 

HISTORY WW2 

 


